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20 December 2022              

                      VRL/21/2022 

Please see Distribution List 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF WEEKLY BIDDING EXERCISE FOR VEHICLE 

REGISTRATION NUMBERS (20 TO 23 JANUARY 2023) 

 

1. Due to the upcoming Chinese New Year public holidays on 22, 23 and 24 

January 2023 (Sunday, Monday and Tuesday), LTA will cancel the weekly bidding 

exercise for vehicle registration numbers scheduled to open on 20 January 2023 

(Friday). 

 

2. The weekly bidding exercise for vehicle registration numbers prior to the 

Chinese New Year public holidays will remain as scheduled, and will be held from 

13 to 16 January 2023 (Friday to Monday). The results of the bidding exercise will 

be released on 18 January 2023 (Wednesday). 

 

3. The weekly bidding exercise for vehicle registration numbers will resume on 

27 January 2023 (Friday) and close on 30 January 2023 (Monday). Available 

numbers for bidding will be published on the OneMotoring website from 26 January 

2023 (Thursday) and results of the bidding exercise will be released on 1 February 

2023 (Wednesday). 

 

4. Please bring the contents of this circular to the attention of your members and 

staff accordingly. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Cheryl Tan (Ms) 

Deputy Director 

Vehicle Quota & Registration Division  

Vehicle Services Group 
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